Dear parents and carers
We understand that with a growing number of people in quarantine or isolation that some households are finding it difficult to get groceries delivered in a timely manner due to demand.
Please see if you can get a friend or family member who isn’t subject to quarantine or isolation requirements to do a grocery shop for you and leave it on your doorstep.
However, if you need to order home delivery, there are a range of options to consider when ordering groceries.
As well as the major supermarkets, a number of other grocers and independent supermarkets also offer delivery.
For further information go to:
https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/community/access-help#Grocery-delivery-options
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